Office of Senator Toni G. Atkins - State Report for February 2022
Woman of the Year Nominations
· Each year, every Assemblymember and State Senator nominates one woman who lives in their districts to be honored by the California Legislative Women’s Caucus for the extraordinary work they accomplish in their communities. 
· This year, in Senate District 39, we’re trying something new and asking our community to share with us potential candidates to be honored as our Women of the Year. Our office launched an online portal to submit nominations for the 2022 Woman of the Year.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Nominations will be accepted through Friday, February 18th. We’re looking forward to gathering as much input as possible from our communities and Senator Atkins can’t wait to read about all of the amazing women in the 39th Senate District!  
· Feel free to provide your input for Woman of the Year through this link: https://sd39.senate.ca.gov/women-year-nomination
DMV Announcement
· Monday, January 24th - The DMV announced that they are now allowing people to opt into receiving paperless vehicle registration renewal notices through email as part of the department’s efforts to expand digital services and reduce its carbon footprint. In addition, people currently have the option of receiving their driver’s license renewal notices by email.
· For more information, you can visit: https://www.dmv.ca.gov/portal/paperless-notices/
For any questions, feel free to contact me at: Cole.Reed@sen.ca.gov
Sign up for the Senator’s newsletter: https://sd39.senate.ca.gov/contact/newsletter
